
February 2019 PTO Newsletter 

Note from the Chair: 

Hello GCS families!  Hope everyone had an 
enjoyable and relaxing Winter Break and 
MLK weekend.  There is a lot going on at 
GCS for the duration of the school year.  We 
will keep you posted with detailed 
information on our Facebook page and with 
Wednesday Flyers on our upcoming events. 

Most importantly, our school desperately 
needs your participation with the Family 
Economic Data Survey.  This survey is 
imperative in funding for our school for 
many different grants that could be 
available to us, such as integrating school 
lunches, and updated technology, 
playground equipment, and many other 
opportunities.  Not to mention it is 
completely confidential.  Your information 
is needed simply to give an accurate 
depiction of our student body demographic.  

PTO members will be available Friday 
mornings after morning meeting (1/25-
2/22) to facilitate participation of the above 
mentioned survey, but also to welcome and 
recruit parents and community members to 
be a part of our Election Committee to help 
with upcoming elections for our Board of 
Directors and Parent teacher Organization.  
In addition,  a School Leader Search 
Committee, whom will be responsible for 
helping interview and add insight from the 
community on the best candidate to lead 
our great school.   See you there! -Jamie 
Kochevar 

Upcoming Events 

Community Events: 

 Movie Night!  Visit your local library 
website or like their Facebook Page for 
more information. 

GCS Events/ Fundraisers /Field Trips: 

 Eatza Pizza:  Look for Wednesday 
Flyers on specific dates. 

 GCS Book Exchange Drop off:   
o  Feb. 1st-14th 

 GCS 1st annual Family Dance: 
o Feb 22nd 

Student Events: 

 4H: February 6th and March 6th 

 1st Annual GCS Spelling Bee:   
February 22nd 

o Special Afternoon Assembly 
@ 2PM Join Us! 

Reminders!!!  

 Half Day 2/14 
 No School 2/15 
 Spring Break 3/25-3/29  

Keep yourself informed and link the 
school calendar to your computer or 
cell phone!   

GO TO:www.georgetownschool.org 

 Click on School Calendar tab  
 Click on +GoogleCalendar tab at 

the bottom of the current 
month!   

Have an idea for a community event, or 
fundraising idea????  Email us 
at:gcs.pto@ccsrde1.org 

And don’t for get to like us on 
Facebook and Instragram! 

http://www.georgetownschool.org/
mailto:gcs.pto@ccsrde1.org


 

 


